United States Senate

WASHINGTON, D.C.

April 27, 1967

Mr. Richard Allen President Clear Lake Savings Assn. 16802 El Camino Real Houston, Texas 77058

Dear Dick:

Many thanks for your recent letter concerning the Rotary District 589 Conference in April, 1968. I am delighted to tentatively accept the invitation to participate in the Conference.

If you can contact me after the first of the year, I will be in a better position to give you a firm commitment.

Best regards,

Very truly yours,

our G. Tower